
RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MEOTA NO. 468 

Public Notice for Discretionary Use 

Public notice is hereby given that, pursuant to section 55 of The Planning and 
Development Act, 2007, that the RM of Meota No. 468 has received an application for a 
discretionary use. The application is to utilize an existing storage site by creating 
approximately 16 parking and storage stalls for rent within the NW 17-47-16-W3M, Plan 
102409837 Ext 0 as represented in the attached map, near Pelican Point. The 
proposed development is located within the A1- Agricultural Zoning District, and the 
proposed use is at the discretion of Council as per subclause 5.2.4 g) of the RM of Meota 
Zoning Bylaw No. 02-2011. 

 

Council will consider this application at the regular scheduled Council meeting on June 
5, 2024 at 1:30 pm in the RM of Meota office. If you wish to comment on this proposal, 
please do so in writing prior to Thursday, May 30, 2024 to the RM of Meota No. 468, 
PO Box 80, Meota, SK, S0M 1X0 or via email to development@rmmeota468.ca. For 
additional information please contact the Development Officer at (306-892-2061) or at 
development@rmmeota468.ca. 

Tina Schaefer 

Development Officer 
May 16, 2024 


